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November 7, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin W. Bates, Superintendent 
Granite School District 
2500 S. State Street 
Salt Lake City, UT  84115 
 
Dear Dr. Bates: 
 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints no longer has need of the Granite Park Jr. High Seminary 
building located at 250 East Gregson Avenue, South Salt Lake City.  Granite School District would like to 
purchase this property to use for special programs.  The facility includes a 2,343 square foot building and 
sits on .53 acres of land and has a sale price of $250,000.  The Granite School District Real Estate 
Committee recommends that the Board of Education approve the purchase of this property.  
 
 
 
 
____________________________                           _____________________________ 
David F. Garrett                                                         Kieth C. Bradshaw 
Business Administrator                                              Director of Property & Safety  
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November 7, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin W. Bates, Superintendent 
Granite School District 
2500 S. State Street 
Salt Lake City, UT  84115 
 
Dear Dr. Bates: 
 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints no longer has need of the Hunter Jr. High Seminary 
building located at 6185 West Wending Lane, West Valley City.  Granite School District would like to 
purchase this property to use for special programs.  The facility includes a 2,720 square foot building and 
sits on .38 acres of land and has a sale price of $260,000. The Granite School District Real Estate 
Committee recommends that the Board of Education approve the purchase of this property.  
 
 
 
____________________________                           _____________________________ 
David F. Garrett                                                         Kieth C. Bradshaw 
Business Administrator                                              Director of Property & Safety  
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November 7, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin W. Bates, Superintendent 
Granite School District 
2500 S. State Street 
Salt Lake City, UT  84115 
 
Dear Dr. Bates: 
 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints no longer has need of the Kennedy Jr. High Seminary 
building located at 4405 South 4800 West, West Valley City.  Granite School District would like to 
purchase this property to use for special programs.  The facility includes a 2,584 square foot building and 
sits on .39 acres of land and has a sale price of $230,000.  The Granite School District Real Estate 
Committee recommends that the Board of Education approve the purchase of this property.  
  
 
 
 
____________________________                           _____________________________ 
David F. Garrett                                                         Kieth C. Bradshaw 
Business Administrator                                              Director of Property & Safety  
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November 2, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Martin W. Bates, Superintendent 
Granite School District 
2500 S. State Street 
Salt Lake City, UT  84115 
 
Dear Dr. Bates: 
 
The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints no longer has need of the Matheson Jr. High 
Seminary building located at 3560 South Montclair Street, Magna, Utah.  Granite School 
District would like to purchase this property to use for special programs.  The facility 
includes a 3,612 square foot building and sits on .50 acres of land and has a sale price of 
$240,000. The Granite School District Real Estate Committee recommends that the Board 
of Education approve the purchase of this property.  
 
 
 
 
____________________________                           _____________________________ 
David F. Garrett                                                         Kieth C. Bradshaw 
Business Administrator                                              Director of Property & Safety  

 
 
 

 




